
INDIAN COUNCIL OF AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH
KRISHI BHAVAN: NEW DELHI

F.No. 4-15/2010-Gen. Admn.

Subject: Uniformity of Visiting Cards of ICAR Officials.

Dated: 03.03.2010

As per the economy instructions of Ministry of Finance, printing of visiting cards is
not permissible. It is, however, noted that officers of ICAR continue to have visiting cards
printed, presumably at personal expense.

To have uniformity of visiting cards of all the officials of ICAR and share the pride of
being members of this family, it is requested that all visiting cards be printed as per design
and colour scheme of the enclosed sample.

This issues with approval of DG, who will be happy if all officers of ICAR abide by
this appeal.

~
(B.N.Rao)

Deputy Secretary(GAC)
Distribution:

1. All DDGs/ND, NAIP
2. All Directors/PDs/PCs of ICAR Institutes
3. All officials and staff of ICAR Hqrs.
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